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November 1, 2006

Mr. Dean Butterfield

LTI Contracting, Inc.
22631 North 18 th. Avenue
Phoenix, AZ 85027

Re: ALDI, Inc. Expansion and Renovation
Center Valley, PA

Dear Dean:

It is with great pleasure that A M King Construction Company, LLC has announced that
LTI Contracting, Inc. has been selected as the project’s Subcontractor of the Month for
October, 2006. Criteria for this award is based on safety, conformance to project
specifications, housekeeping, daily reporting, schedule, and coordination with other

trades.

Everett Petty and his crew are outstanding project team members in accomplishing all
areas identified above. It was only through their commitment that the insulated panel
installation has been accomplished well within scheduled time.

Please pass along our appreciation to Everett and his crew on a job well done!

We look forward to having the opportunity to continue work with your company on
future projects..

Sincerely,
A M King Construction Company, LLC
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—Jim D. Bradley
Superintendent
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